
May 20, 2020 

 

I am writing as a homeowner and on behalf of the Jewish Council on Urban Affairs in Chicago.  JCUA is in 

support of Representative Delia Ramirez’s Emergency Renter and Homeowner Protection Act HB5574.  

Residents of Illinois are struggling with their rent and mortgage and desperately need relief. This bill is 

necessary because it brings real relief to thousands people who are being hit the hardest because of the 

covid-19 pandemic and its economic toll.  

 

Thank you,  

Marla Bramble  

1620 N. Richmond Street 

Chicago, IL 60647 
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